
 

 

 

Please join the Stonington Department of Planning for a conversation about 
Accessory Dwelling Units.  
 
The Town’s 2015 Plan of Conservation and Development recommends exploring modifications to 
Zoning Regulations that would expand the use of accessory dwelling units. Before contemplating 
any specific changes, the Planning and Zoning Commission would like to hear from local residents 
on this issue.  This Community Conversation is an informal discussion with the Department of 
Planning about issues related to trends in housing, demographics and options related to the 
regulation of accessory dwelling units.    
 
Please contact the Department of Planning for more information at 860-535-5095 or email at 
dop@stonington-ct.gov.  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DATE:   Thursday, May 31, 2018 

LOCATION: La Grua Center, 32 Water Street, Stonington 

TIME:   6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 
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